
Mathematical Development 

 

The children have had many 

opportunities to order numbers and 

count in different ways. The children 

have been using their one to one as 

correspondence to check their 

number of objects such as buttons, 

bugs and books. It would be great if 

you could follow this up at home by 

asking your children to count some 

items, for example, they could count 

up and down stairs and steps. 

 

Busy Learning 

 

We have been very busy over the last 

two weeks learning all about Spring.  

 

The children have been planting 

seeds and watching how their cress 

has grown. They children have been 

watering their seeds and are very 

pleased that their cress has grown 

and is ready to now eat. 

 

They enjoyed tasting their cress with 

crackers at snack time. 

 

The children have been very busy 

walking around the school grounds 

searching for bugs. During our bug 

hunts we have found ladybirds, 

woodlouse and spiders. 

 

Over the Easter holidays you might 

want to go on a bug hunt and find 

some interesting insects!  

 

 

 

 

Summer Term 

As the weather will start to improve next 

term your child will need a sun hat in 

school. Please make sure this is named 

and ready in their book bag. 

 

Our theme this week has been 

Spring  

 

The children have explored and 

been very curious with our green 

sensory table.  

 

Reminders 

* Snack money is £1 a week. Please put 

into an envelope if possible. Thank you. 
 *If your child is having a packed lunch 

please ensure that they have a drink in 

their lunch box as well as their water 

bottle. Thank you.  

* Even though we’ve had some warmer 

days, please ensure your child has a 

coat. Thank you. 
**PLEASE CAN YOU CHECK THE LABELS 

ON YOUR CHILDS CLOTHING**         

 

Important Notice 

The Spring term finishes on Friday 27th 

March. We hope you have a lovely 

break over Easter and we start the 

summer term on Monday 13th April. 

  

Please also take a look at the new school 

website. Here you will find lots of useful 

information, including letters and key dates. 

This newsletter will be added to the Little Gems 

section with all previous ones. 
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